
   

 

Claygate Primary School Family 
 

Child 
 

CPS will do its best to: 
 
 provide a safe and happy environment where all 

children are valued, respected and listened to 
 

 provide excellent teaching and an engaging curriculum 
to meet the needs of all children 

 
 provide as much support as we can to help your child 

reach their full potential and become independent 
learners 

 
 provide opportunities for your child to practise what 

they have learnt in school at home, and to complete 
any home learning 

 
 regularly share the progress of your child, through 

Parent Pop-Ins, online reporting and parent 
consultation meetings 

 
 support your child to develop a moral and ethical 

compass for life enabling them to grow up to be the 
best person they can be through our school and 
British values 

 
 achieve high standards of behaviour by providing 

opportunities for children to develop positive social 
relationships, self-esteem and a sense of 
responsibility 

 
 teach your child to develop a positive attitude to 

others, regardless age, disability, gender 
reassignment, race, religion or belief, sex, marriage or 
civil partnership, pregnancy and maternity 

 
 respect the confidentiality of information regarding 

each child 
 
 provide information to you about our school, including 

meetings, workshops, our website, policies and 
newsletters and by updating our CPS calendar of 
events at regular intervals. 
 

By sending your child to our school, you 
agree to our Home School Agreement. 

To help my child at school, I will do my best 
to: 

 
 make sure my child attends school regularly and 

arrives by 8:35am wearing CPS uniform with the 
correct equipment and a bottle of water 

 
 conduct myself in an appropriate fashion when in 

and around the school and treat all members of our 
community with respect and in line with the Parent 
Code of Conduct 

 
 raise concerns or worries promptly and directly with 

the school in a way which reflects the school values  
 

 refrain from approaching parents or children to 
resolve an issue, trusting staff to do so on their 
behalf & to respect the confidentiality of each child 

 
 attend meetings aiming to be positive and 

productive, working with the school to support my 
child’s well-being and learning 

 
 support CPS Values and British Values by 

encouraging my child to develop a positive attitude 
towards the CPS community and beyond 

 
 support and work with the school to ensure that the 

school policies are maintained and adhered to 
 

 use social media appropriately and respectfully and 
with a consideration of the privacy of other families  

 
 regularly read information on the website, 

newsletters and parentmail etc so that I am up-to-
date with important details of relevant policies, 
meetings, events and information about my child 

 
 pay all monies promptly 

By starting school, your child agrees to do 
my best to: 

 
 

 come to school regularly and on time 
 

 wear school uniform (or PE kit on appropriate 
days), be tidy in appearance and hygienic 

 
 always try my best and work hard to learn at 

school and at home and not prevent the learning 
of others 
 

 follow instructions given to me by any member of 
staff respectfully and promptly 

 
 demonstrate both the British Values and our CPS 

Values at all times 
 

 follow our school rules, behave well at all times to 
maintain the safety of myself and others  

 
 take good care of the building, equipment and 

school grounds 
 

 accept responsibility for the things that I do, 
reflect on my behaviour and learning and learn 
from all experiences and know that if I don’t, I 
may be sent home and will not be able to come 
back into school until I can be safe 

 
  tell a member of staff if I am worried or unhappy. 
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